
May 13, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-210979—PacifiCorp’s FINAL 2022 All Source Request for Proposals

 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submits the enclosed final 2022 
all source request for proposals (2022 AS RFP) to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission).  This is the final version of the 2022 AS RFP, which includes small 
revisions incorporating requirements and feedback received from the Utah and Oregon 
commissions.  

The Company respectfully requests that all data requests regarding this matter be addressed to: 

By e-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com   

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 

Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

______/s/_____ 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com
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Enclosures 
UE-210979_PacifiCorp_2022AS_RFP_Main_Document_5-13-22.pdf 
UE-210979_PacifiCorp_2022AS_RFP_Index_of_Appendices_5-13-22.pdf 
UE-210979_PacifiCorp_2022AS_COS_5-13-22.pdf 
UE-210979_PacifiCorp_2022AS_RFP_Documents_5-13-2022.zip


